
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   The Orme Academy 

       Summer Term Highlights  
    April - May 2022 

#proudtobeTOA 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“A fantastic number of Year 11 

students signed up to the NSC 

Summer Holiday Programme.” 

Amy (NCS) 

 

“I have really enjoyed my library 

lessons. They are really chilled and 

relaxing". 

 

Harshdeep Year 8 

 

Empowering Learners for Life 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

#empoweringlearnersforlife 

#aspiration 

#challenge  

#enjoyment 

 

 

“The new interactive screens are 

much better; the picture is really 

clear.”    

Myles Year 9 
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1.  
“I really enjoyed the 

inter-form football 

competitions at 

lunchtimes." 

 

Danny  

Year 8 

 

 

“I really liked the mock interviews and feel this will have given me an 

advantage for future interviews.”      Year 10 student 

 

Danny  

Year 8 
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